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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $331, 713 

Income to date: $266, 984 

Needed: $64, 729 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Jake Friesen 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leaders: Kirsten Warkentin & Presley Schroeder 

Date: November 14, 2021 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

MCI in Gretna 
 
NEEDED: Kitchen Staff 

1. We are hiring for a part-time Prep Cook to 
start immediately. For more information on 
the job duties and requirements, please 
visit or contact Ryan Potter, Director of 
Finance, at ryanpotter@mciblues.net 

Giving Tuesday: November 30, 2021 
2. This Giving Tuesday we invite you to join us 

in raising funds for our Dormitory Lounge 
ReFresh. In 1993 a new dormitory was built 
on the MCI campus. 3 decades of students 
have made this space their home. Join us in 
raising funds to renovate this space for our 
students to live in and enjoy for years to 
come! While we welcome gifts every day, 
we invite friends and family of MCI to 
support us in these projects on this special 
day!  

Thank you for your ongoing support of MCI. 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Nov. 21 -Gerry Giesbrecht/Memorial Sunday  

Nov. 28 -Keith Friesen/1st Advent 

Dec. 5   -Walter Dyck/2nd Advent 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

-Tina Rempel 

-Valentine Zacharias 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Heavenly Father, thank you for calling us, and 
drawing us to Jesus.  Lord Jesus, thank you for 

holding on to us, and giving us life in you. 
Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

Deacon Nominations 

We invite your participation in our deacon 

nomination process which is to take place this 

morning. Those currently serving as deacons 

include: Seth & Erica Klassen, Abe & Viola Fehr, 

Jake & Agatha Falk, Bill & Mary Fehr, and John G. 

& Esther Falk. Jake & Agatha Falk are finishing 

their second term and are ineligible for re-

election. For this year we are seeking to fill one 

position. We would like to proceed with 

nominations this morning.  

   

BMC Secret Sisters Ministry 
You are invited! 

For all women looking to connect, and be 

encouraged through the prayer and support of a 

Secret Sister, we are holding our first ever Secret 

Sister coffee night.  

We will also be revealing who our Secret Sisters 

were for the year of 2021 and selecting new 

Secret Sisters for 2022. 

December 7th at 7PM in the church basement. 

(If you are able, please bring a dessert or snack to 

share.) 

For any questions, please reach out to Megan 

Hildebrandt: 204-216-0996 

Hope to see you there! 

  

In preparation for Memorial Sunday on Nov. 

21st. 

If there are any names you would like included in 

our memorial list, please either leave a note in 

Lori’s mailbox or email blumenortmc@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2021  
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Deacon Nominations 

Call to Worship & Prayer 

                              Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – John 6:1-71 

Message – “Drawn by the Father” 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

Boys & Girls Clubs – November 17 at 7:00pm 

 

Youth Calendar 
November 17 – Bible Study 
November 24 – Small Group Service Night 
 

 

Reminders 

-Just a reminder to anyone wanting more space at 

our Sunday morning services.  The basement is set 

up with chairs distanced from each other, and the 

audio/video is streamed there.  Feel free to use that 

area if you are more comfortable in doing so. 

 

-If you are newer to BMC, or if you are checking us 

out, we would love to connect with you!  Please take 

a Connect Card from the back of the pews, jot down 

your name and contact info and drop it in the 

offering bag, that the ushers have, on your way out of 

the sanctuary. 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

 “You have the words of eternal life, and we have 

believed, and have come to know, that you are 

the Holy One of God.” - John 6:68-69 

Prayer & Praise 

-Pastor Gerry and Cassie would like express our 

heartfelt thanks to everyone who has prayed for us, 

called, messaged, and dropped off meals while we 

have been isolating. We are blessed by the 

support of our Church family. Thank you to all of 

you. So far, we have not experienced severe 

symptoms and are on the mend. We are looking 

forward to being able to meet with you all again. 

-Valentine Zacharias is at home now. Please 

continue to pray for healing, strength, an appetite, 

sleep, patience & peace.  

 


